 
WHAT'S UNDER THAT BLUE TARP? AN RV? A BOAT? A PLANE?
Vehicle Donation Program IS HERE! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Did you know that the National Federation of the Blind has a new, unique fundraising opportunity?  It is a vehicle donation program.  If you have a used truck or car, and you are no longer driving it, consider donating it to the National Federation of the Blind.  This will make you a partner in the good work the NFB does on behalf of blind people all over the country.  For more information, please call the vehicle donation program toll-free at 855-659-9314, and they will assist you with helpful information about how to donate your vehicle.  It doesn’t matter what state you are in, they will work with you.  You may also contact Joanne Wilson via email, (jwilson@nfb.org) or call her at 410-659-9314.
